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Februa1713, 1952 

Mrs. s. L. Krac 
321 Eichth Street, N. W. 
Minot, North Dakota 

Dear Mrs. Krac1 

few Jllinutes after receinn1 your letter of Janu&ry 28, 
requeatin1 information "'1th reference to the North Dakot-a . 
Indians, and the Fort Berthold Indians in part,1cular and 
the ertect the bhild1n1 or the Garrison Darn ¥>uld have on 
them, I cal.led the Indian Bureau and aeked the t.o rush me 
the information you wanted, includinc booklets and puaphiets. 
I was. assured that these l«>uld be placed in the mail at • 
once, but to date they have not bee recei Ted. · 

I juat canpleted another call to the Bureau, and was told 
that the department which handles such work is bdinc taken 
over by a new chief, and that in the process there has been 
much delay in 1ettinc out replies to requests for inform-
ation. I am uaured that 1t will be sent out today, and 
just as eoon as it is received here it will be forwarded to 
you. 

I am extre ely sorry for the delay, and I do hope that the 
material will r each you in time for you to prepare the paper 
tor your club on February 28th. 

If there is anything further I ca do for you he1'e, please 
let me know, _as I am always clad to be of service or assist­
ance. 

Very truly yours, 

Usher L. Burdick, M. C. 
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